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A N N O U N C E M E N T 

 
 

"In the name of Allah, the most gracious and most merciful” 

 

 

Dear members of the Albanian Mosque in Toronto, donors, supporters, compatriots, brothers and sisters. 

 

 

Thank you and may God reward you for your continuous support that has enabled the existence of Albanian 

Islamic Community and our Mosque in Toronto for 65 continuous years, and with this you have contributed 

not only to the preservation of our religious values but also our cultural and national Albanian values.  

 

 

In order for the history of the Albanian Islamic Community and our Mosque to be passed down from 

generation to generation, it is time for us to write a book dedicated to the history of this institution that has 

given so much to our Albanian community in Canada. 

 

 

Therefore, all those who have information about the history of this institution are requested to send it in one of 

the following ways: 

1. By email address: historikuixhamise@gmail.com 

2. By contacting the vice president of the Mosque Mr. Sado Memeti by telephone (416-618-5526) or the 

Imam Adnan Berbatovci by telephone (647-746-1322) 

3. By contacting the author of the aforementioned book, Mr. Mustafë Ismaili by telephone (416-877-2173) 

 

 

 

May God's peace and mercy be upon you and your families! 
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